Montana Department \L

of Environmental Qualtm

October 20, 2023

Ladies and Gentlemen:

To comply with the Montana Environmental Policy Act, the Department of Environmental
Quality (DEQ) prepared a draft enwronmental assessment (Draft EA) regarding the

niles north of Billings, Montana. The Draft EA and
Q’s web51te at:

application are posted on

https://deq.mt.gov/public/publiccomment

The purpose of the Draft EA is to inform the public of the proposed action and to seek
participation in the decision-making process. Comments may be mailed to:

Address: SOLID WASTE PROGRAM
DEQ/WUTMB
PO BOX 200901
HELENA MT 59620-0901

Comments may be emailed to: deqgswprogram@mt.gov. The public comment period
on October 30, 2023.

Thank you for your participation.

Montana Department of Environmental Quality



